Yr 6 Pantomime Trip Bristol Hippodrome Wednesday 11th December 2024





September 2024

Dear Year 6 Parents,

I am delighted to announce that we have organised a trip to the Pantomime at the Bristol Hippodrome. We will leave at 10.45am and will return at approximately 5.00pm. The cost of the trip is £26.30.

Children need to wear school uniform. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch which we will eat before the performance. Pupils in receipt of free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch – kindly confirm that you would like a packed lunch, or wish to provide your own via Parentpay. Replies need to be received by Friday 18th October (the early date is to secure a special rate at the theatre).

To give your consent for this trip and make a payment on Parentpay, please choose 'Pay for other items' and PANTO 2024 will take you through to the appropriate section. Thank you.



Mrs R Gardner Head of Year Six



